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Ambassador’s office

N 104/20/A0

Moscow, 1 December 2020

To Mys. Marina Loshak
Director of the Pushkin State Museum
of Fine Arts

Dear Mrs. Loshak,

It was with deep sorrow that I learned unfortunate news on the demise of Irina Antonova,
whose name has been tied forever with the Pushkin State Museum of Fine Arts and the Russian
culture. Her life became an era, a symbol the Russian art and enlightment. For all of us it is the
honour being her comtemporaries and cooperation with the Museum is respect to the work she
had begun.

The Embassy of the Arab Republic of Egypt to the Russian Federation and the Cultural
Bureau of the Egyptian Embassy conveys its sympathy to her family and colleagues. We share
this grief together.

Please, dear Director, accept the assurances of my highest consideration.

Sincerely yours,

Ihab Nasr
Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary
of the Arab Republic of Egypt
to the Russian Federation
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